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TITLE OF REPORT: QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS

In accordance with Standing Order 4.8.11(b), the following question has been submitted by

a Member to a Cabinet Executive Member:

(B) NHDC funding gap — maintenance of front line services

Councillor Frank Radcliffe to Councillor T.W. Hone (Executive Member for Finance & IT):

“In light of the Government's reduction in funding which may see this Council's funding gap
increase to at least £7.7 million by 2020/21, what medium and long term plans does the
administration have to ensure that front line services are maintained and improved for the

people of North Herts?”
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